Holiday greetings from Austin, Texas!

The year 2000 flew by without many Y-2K disasters, except of course for the election. (Republicans may keep reading without fear that this letter will offend them any more). 

Our lives did not change much in the last year.  We still have the same house, the same jobs (a miracle) and the same crew of 5 pets.  We traveled to two of our favorite places, San Francisco and North Carolina and added a first-time visit to Portugal.  We were very impressed with the ancient architecture of Lisbon, the palaces of Sintra and the old fishing village in Cascais. The port wine was quite tasty as well.  Tamara was lobbying to spend a couple months touring Europe, but it didn’t quite fit into our schedule.  We did manage a whirlwind 24-hour London excursion while awaiting our plane ride home. 

Two of the brothers, Doug and Duane, descended upon us in September for Cousin Jessica’s wedding. The non-stop few days were filled with golfing, biking, celebrating, eating and arguing  about which brother is taller, faster, stronger, etc.  (For those who haven’t seen us for awhile, the correct answer is Dwight to all of the above).  We also spent an afternoon hunting for fossils at Tamara’s grandmother’s farm in Salado, Texas.  

After seeing land prices in Austin rising steadily and the supply decreasing rapidly, we decided to seek out a piece of the good ol’ Texas Hill Country to call our own.  After an eight-month search, we finally found a Texas “mountain” that fit our dreams.  The grand plan is to build an environmentally friendly home a couple of years from now, if all goes well…

In November we were saddened by the death of Dwight’s grandmother from New York City.  We will fondly remember her dancing to country-western tunes at our wedding and her youthful, fun-loving spirit will always be with us. 

The rest of our family is well. The Galbi brothers span the States, Dave (West Coast), Doug and Duane (East Coast) and Mom and Dad Galbi still live in Portland Oregon.
We’re looking forward to a family Christmas in the Northwest.   Tamara’s immediate family is centered around Central Texas and we are fortunate to spend a lot of quality time with the group. Tamara’s Aunt Martha and Uncle John hosted a festive Thanksgiving feast and we celebrated the third birthday of our favorite (and only) nephew David. 

Overall, we felt very blessed in the year 2000.  We wish you all the best of health and happiness in the coming year.  Please contact us if you are in Austin!

E-mail: Dwight - dwightgalbi@hotmail.com, Tamara – tamaramg@juno.com
Phone:  512-288-5203

